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Our Christmas news comes to you carly this year as we are hop{ng to spend
Christmas in New Zealand with :

LOIS and KEN, 47 Church Rd. Kaitaia, Northland, N.Z. where Ken is the Vicar.
Mary (nearly 12 yrs), Esther (9) and Zoé (6) have scttled happily into their new
Schools and new life. We look forward to being with them for about five weeks.

ROBERT s still in Geneva working for the U.N, High Commissioner for
Refugees. He has recently moved to 30 Grand Montfleuri, Versoix. Peter now 9
years old is a border at Aldro School, where he is very happy. We, his aged
grandparents enjoy watching him play rugger for the School (under 11 team).

JOHN and SHELAGH, Joanna (11 yrs), Suzanna and Lucy (5) have settled
into their new Vicarage. John was made Vicar of Godalming in September. Joanna
goes to King Edward's School, Witley, and the twins to a nearby primary school.
Sadly Shelagh's mother died in May in Cape Town. Joyce was only ill for a few
months. We saw her in February and shared in a memorable Holy Communion
Service. She is a great soul, and we count it a privilege to have known her.

ISLAY JANE and MIKE, Amy (4 yrs) and Beth (21 months) have moved to 48
St. John's Ave. Purbrook, Hants. Amy has started School this term and loves it! She
is sweet, and calls herself 'our little friend'! Beth is a tall, lively little girl.

ANDREW and EVE, Rachel (2 yrs) and Lois (I yr) are still in Maidenhead, They
invited us to a wonderful fortnight's holiday with them last February in Cape Town.
There we shared in Rachel's first steps. She is very 'grown up’, full of fun and
wisdom. '

RUTH is still in Cambodia working for World Vision. It was a joy to see her for
three weeks in June. Hopefully she will be back in March '94.

DAVID has moved to Witley where he has bought a house. He travels the world
giving presentations about 'multimedia’. It is always good to see him when he is
'Home based'.

We thank God for our extended family and our many loving friends. We send you our
love on the Birthday of Jesus, and best wishes for 1994.

from

Pat and Marion Ashe



